
As your Title I orders arrive, please be sure to sign & date the invoice. Send the
invoice and the pink copy of the PO to Karen Capozzi. These do NOT come to the

Federal Programs Office.  

Title I Tidbits
April 8 - 12, 2024

Please begin working on your Title I Brochures for next year.  Your rough draft
of these brochures will be due to our office by June 28, 2024. The required

components for your brochure can be found here .

Please ensure you are uploading the required documents to your Title I
Website.  All items must be uploaded by June 7, 2024. The checklist can be

found here .

All Title I Schools need to plan to have a representative from your school at
the District Event.  They do not need to stay the entire time; however, we do

need someone from your school to help for about 30 minutes.   

“Do not place so much emphasis upon the endpoint, or destination of your
life’s journey; rather, focus upon the experiences, the people, and the

memories you make along the way. For those aspects are, realistically, the
elements which truly tell your story.“   - BJC

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1DJvQTpTY0pM4h721A6XooqHeb2qyZw7lJCUSnW248-A/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1p4KMxFeHJ5Gs8NnYm9wOe8G5ysTcwwltS7FxCqY89kQ/edit?usp=sharing

